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Andrew Luscombe, Credit Suisse, elected to the 

Board of the International Securities Services 

Association 
 

 

Switzerland | London | Singapore, 16 December 2020:  
 

Nicola Kane has announced that she will step down as Credit Suisse’s ISSA Board 
member at the end of 2020. Phil Brown the Chair of the ISSA Board thanked Nicola 
on behalf of ISSA for her contribution and guidance during her tenure. 

 
Credit Suisse has proposed the election of Andrew Luscombe to succeed Nicola as 
the new Board member. His nomination has been unanimously welcomed and 

approved by the ISSA Board. 
 
Commenting on her experience, Nicola said «I am a great believer in ISSA and the 

contribution it makes to the financial services industry. I am proud that Credit 
Suisse and I remain active supporters of the association’s work, and that Andrew 
Luscombe will take over my position as the bank’s representative.» 

 
Colin Parry the ISSA CEO said «I have met Andrew previously during my working 

career. I know that he is an excellent appointment and look forward to benefiting 
from his insights and knowledge as a Board member.»   
 

Andrew is Credit Suisse’s Head of Group Operations Asia Pacific, based in Singapore. 
In addition, he is the Global Head of Market-facing Operations and Network within 
Group Operations.  This gives him an excellent grounding in the topics of interest to 

ISSA’s members. He joined Credit Suisse in Hong Kong in February 2001 and has 
held management positions in Information Technology, Operations and Operational 
Risk, based in Hong Kong, Singapore and India. Andrew holds a degree in Applied 

Computing and an MBA from the University of Reading, UK. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


